
 

September 9, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Jon Skarda, President 

Shore-Line Construction Enterprises, Inc. 

4713B Forge Rd. 

Perry Hall, MD 21128 

 

Subject: Solar Systems Update 

 

Dear Jon, 

I just wanted to update you on the performance of our solar system. Since the 6th of April the system has 

generated 55 kWh more electricity than we have used. Our BGE bill over this period has been 

$7.68/month. This is due to a minimum BGE Electric Delivery Service charge. During the winter months, 

January 7th to April 6th the BGE bill averaged $130/month.  

Dow Chemical also referred us to SOLSYSTEMS for the sale of the SRECs (Solar Renewable Energy 

Credits) our system generates. When the SRECs are taken into account the solar system has actually 

generated a $230 credit since the system was switched on. 

During this period we have had the Geo Thermal HVAC system thermostat set to 72/76 degrees for 

winter/summer. The solar shingles versus the solar panels also provide the added benefit of a very 

unobtrusive appearance. 

We are very pleased with the performance of our solar system and would recommend the installation of 

solar shingles to others.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Don & Tracey Wright 

5943 Loreley Beach Rd. 

White Marsh, MD 21162 


